
Na :
No. : 105

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
MINISTÈRE DES AFFAIRES EXTÉRIEURE S

DIFFUSION : FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
RELEASE :

DECEMBER 16, I980

RELEASE OF A LETTER

FROM THE PRIME MINISTE R

TO THE SECRETARY GENERAL OF THE OECD

ON THE OCCASION OF THE

TWENTIETH ANNIVERSARY OF THE ORGANIZATIO N

The Secretary of State for External Affairs ,

Dr . Mark MacCuigan, tabled today in the House of Commons a

letter from Prime Minister Pierre Elliott Trudeau to Mr .

Emile van Lennep, Secretary General of the Organization

for Economic Co-operation and Development,on the occasion

of the Twentieth Anniversary of the Organization .

The letter is attached .


